Freedom of Information - Humberside Fire and Rescue Service 
2022/092 – AFSA Events

The request is:
This is an information request relating to AFSA events attended by the fire service.
Please include the following information:
· All documents provided by AFSA as part of any conferences in 2022 attended by the fire service, including food and drinks menus.

The response is:
Staff from Humberside Fire and Rescue Service did not attend any AFSA conferences in 2022.

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. A request for an internal review should be made within 40 working days of the date of this email. If you are not happy with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply direct to the Information Commissioner. The address is: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.
https://ico.org.uk/
 
